NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Skagit County Hearing Examiner will hold a public hearing on
Wednesday, February 26, 2020, in the Board of County Commissioners Hearing Room, 1800
Continental Place, Mount Vernon, Washington, at 9:00 a.m. or soon thereafter, for the purpose
of determining the following:

a. Current Use F&A transfer to C/U O/S F&A Conservation #9-2019: Phillip Del Nagro.
Located North of SR 20. Portion of P42294 containing 22.49 acres. Legal Description is
Portion of Lot 13, Plat of Windsong Ranch Estates, AF#200804090083 in Section 8,
Township 35 North, Range 7 East, W.M. Staff Contact; Kiffin Saben

b. Current Use F&A transfer to C/U O/S F&A Conservation #10-2019: David P Geerts
Trust. Located West of SR 20 and East of Powerline Road. Portion of P45887 and
portion of P45886 containing 24.17 acres. Legal Description is Portion of NW %, Section
7, Township 35 North, Range 11 East, W.M. Staff Contact; Kiffin Saben

c. New C/U Open Space Land #11-2019: Swak Family Investments LLC. Located East of I-5
and West of North Starbird Road. P119001 containing 10.00. Legal Description is Lot 1,
S/P #PL00-0744, AF#200203260117, Located in Section 29, Township 33 North, Range
4 East, W.M. Staff Contact; Kiffin Saben

d. Current Use F&A transfer to C/U O/S F&A Conservation #1-2020: John and Eileen
Draper. Located West of Sauk Prairie Road and North of Crawford Loop Road. Portion
of P111432 containing 6.96 acres. Legal Description is Portion of Lot 2, S/P #96-105
AF#9704070091, Section 33, Township 33 North, Range 10 East, W.M. Staff Contact;
Kiffin Saben

Your views for or against the requests are invited either by attendance, representation or letter.
Comments and/or facsimiles must be received by Planning and Development Services no later
than 4:30 p.m. Tuesday, February 25, 2020, or be presented at the public hearing. E-mail
comments may be submitted with the PDS website under the current legal notices tab or to the
Office of the Hearing Examiner.

TO BE PUBLISHED ONE TIME ONLY IN THE February 6, 2020 Edition.
Transmitted to the Skagit Valley Herald Friday February 4, 2020.



